Another Successful Homecoming

May 1-2 proved to be a beautiful spring weekend in Charlottesville with many traveling back from all
across the country to see their alma mater during the Keats Society Homecoming Reunion weekend. The
weekend started with a lovely cocktail reception at the home of Patt Keats, and Saturday’s festivities
included a business meeting, the Theodore E. Keats Endowed Lectureship given by Dr. Giles Boland from
MGH, the Hans Riddervold Golf Tournament, a wine tour and banquet.

“The Keats Society meeting serves as the perfect platform for a class reunion. For the 2015 meeting, we
made the wise decision to rent a large home in the Farmington/Ivy region with former co-residents. The
house was amazing and having the opportunity to share it with two other families from the 2012 and
2013 class made our Charlottesville experience very special. The kids had a wonderful time interacting
together and visiting with the cows from the farm that bordered the property. Eight residents out of ten
from the class of 2013 returned to Charlottesville, upholding the pact we made to utilize the Keats
Society meeting as the setting for future reunions. I certainly look forward to sharing larger
accommodations with some of my closest friends as our families grow. One day, our team might even win
the golf tournament! I hope you’ll join my class in making the Keats Homecoming Reunions a place to
reunite with your classmates, friends, mentors and colleagues.”

Nick Said, Resident Class of 2013, MSK Fellow 2014
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The DOUBLE YOUR DOLLAR CHALLENGE:
Your 2015 Donation Will Make Double the Difference!

Donate by December 31 to double your dollars

You have likely already heard about the Spencer B. Gay, M.D.
Resident International Education Program, a new initiative that
aims to improve health care and health care education on a
global scale by supporting UVA Radiology Residents as they take
imaging technologies and image-guided procedural expertise to global communities in need.
Our first Residents will travel in October 2015!

Siemens Medical Solutions has agreed to match all gifts, dollar for dollar, up to $5,000, for
donations made by December 31, 2015. This means that every dollar you give to this worthy
cause will be worth twice as much - and may be tax deductible.

Donations can be easily made online at: http://www.uvamedalum.org/make-a-gift

Note: please specify in the “other” box that this is for the Spencer Gay fund. Thanks!

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST FACULTY

WILLIAM MCCULLOUGH, MD, MBA, Assistant Professor of Radiology. In 2010 Dr.
McCullough completed his diagnostic radiology residency at the Naval Medical Center,
San Diego and worked as a staff radiologist for the UVA Naval Hospital Sigonella, Italy
until June 2014. He then completed a Pediatric Fellowship at the Children’s Hospital of
Philadelphia, PA and joined the UVA Radiology Department in our Pediatric Division on
July 1, 2015. Please join us in welcoming Dr. McCullough.

ANDRE UFLACKER, MD, Assistant Professor of Radiology. Dr. Uflacker is a long-time
UVA trainee who completed his residency in 2014 and a Vascular and Interventional
Fellowship in 2015. He will join the Division of Interventional Radiology October 1,
2015. Please join us in welcoming Dr. Uflacker to the department.

ADAM WINICK, MD, Associate Professor of Radiology. Dr. Winick completed his
residency at Bryn Mawr Hospital in 1993 and did a fellowship in Vascular and
Interventional Radiology at Johns Hopkins Hospital in 1995. He is currently employed
as an Associate Clinical Professor at George Washington University Medical Center. Dr.
Winick will join the UVA Division of Body Imaging on October 12, 2015. Please join us
in welcoming him to the department.

SUGOTO MUKHERJEE, MD, Associate Professor of Radiology. Dr. Mukherjee
completed his residency in 2004 in Gwalior, a Vascular and Interventional Radiology
Fellowship at the University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics in 2006 and a Neuroradiology
Fellowship at the University of Virginia in 2007. Dr. Mukherjee joined the UVA
Department of Radiology in 2007 as a staff radiologist and in July 2015 began in a new
role as Division Director for Neuroradiology.
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